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REPLY COMMENTS OF M E  
LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND POWER 

ON THE ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGES' RUUNG REQUESTING COMMENTS ON 
TYPE AND POINT OF REGULATION ISSUES 

In accordance with Rule 14 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the Public 

Utilities Commission ('CPUC" or 'Commission") of the State of California, the 

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power ('LADWP") hereby files the following 

Reply Comments submitted in response to the 'Administrative Law Judges' Ruling 

Requesting Comments on Type and Point of Regulation Issues," filed November 19, 

2007 , in CPUC Rulemaking R.06-04-009 ('Rulemaking") and California Energy 

Commission (CEC) Docket # 07-011P-1. 

1. INTRODUCTION 

The LADWP appreciates the opportunity to provide reply comments on issues 

related to type and point of regulation beyond the first seller. We also recognize that the 

recommendations the CPUC and CEC adopt and forward to the California Air 

Resources Board (CARE) are intended to help inform, on behalf of the electricity sector, 

the CARB's AB 32 rulemaking process that encompasses many other sectors and 

sources of greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions that may likely be included in a CARE 

GHG program. The LADWP's 'participation in this joint CPUCICEC proceeding reflects 

our primary goal, which is to work in partnership with the State to achieve real 

environmental benefits through GHG reductions, to protect customers from unfair cost 

burdens and rate spikes and to preserve electric system reliability. The LADWP 

strongly supports AB 32 and California's efforts to develop a comprehensive GHG 

emission reduction program with reductions beginning in 2012 that encompass all 

electricity sector emissions, in-state and imported. While we see merit in deferring a 
































